
On Wednesday, December 5, 2018, the First American Funds will be closed for trading in honor of the 
national day of mourning for former U.S. President George H.W. Bush.

News Announcement – December 3, 2018

First American Funds Closing Notice for National Day of Mourning

Investors should carefully consider the fund’s investment objectives, risks, charges and expenses 
before investing. The prospectus contains this and other information; call 800.677.3863 or visit 
FirstAmericanFunds.com for a copy. Please read it carefully before investing. 

U.S. Bancorp Asset Management, Inc. serves as investment advisor to First American Funds. First American Funds are 
distributed by Quasar Distributors, LLC, an affiliate of the investment advisor
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